From: Daniel o kelly <XXXXXXXXXXXX>
Sent: 14 March 2016 10:04
To: Amanda Mooney

Subject:Sheelin

| would just like to register my disgust at the proposal to close sheelin outside the trout season.
To have a national lake like this redundant for the winter makes no sense what so ever. Not to
mention that the local hoteliers and B&B owners bascily have to hold their breath for the closed
season and hope they still have a livelihood come March. Also the fact that a national lake with
many indigenous species is managed just towards one species is a disgrace. These mono species
management tactics have to stop. The only reason | can think of for closing the lake in the winter
is to avoid accidental captures of trout. A very high majority of coarse and predator anglers will
return not only their own captures of their interned species but also of trout. The same can't be
said about trout anglers.



